
 

 

SERVICE DOGS ON CAMPUS 

The presence of service dogs on campus is permitted for the sole purpose of providing equity of access 
and mobility to people with disabilities.  No animals are allowed on campus building premises with the 
exception of service dogs.  

Any person seeking approval to be accompanied by a guide or service dog should register with the Office 
of Student Affairs (OSA). Students on the Vancouver campus should contact the Manager of Student and 
Alumni Services.   Anyone who brings a service dog onto campus must ensure that the dog is under 
control and supervision at all times.  The behavior of any dog, including any mess or damage caused by 
the dog, is the responsibility of the owner. The Office of Student Affairs can be contacted at 
studentaffairs@adler.edu.  

Students may be subject to different policies and procedures for service dogs at their training and 
community service partner sites.  Students are encouraged to work directly with the sites prior to 
starting to ensure the best possible experience.  
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